

Submission to Ontario Long-Term Care COVID-19 Commission

On January 28, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:

- 1. Council approve Attachment 1 as York Region's submission to the Ontario Long-Term Care COVID-19 Commission.
- The Regional Clerk circulate Attachment 1 to the local municipalities, York Region Members of Provincial Parliament and Members of Parliament, the Local Health Integration Networks, Ontario Health Teams in York Region, Ontario Health Central Zone, AdvantAge Ontario, Ontario Long-Term Care Association and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario.
- 3. The Regional Chair, Regional Councillor Rosati, as Chair of Community and Health Services, and other appropriate officials make submissions to the Ontario Long-Term Care COVID-19 Commission.